
A Magnificent World Book Day! 
What a fantastic day we’ve had celebrating World Book Day!  

It was an absolute joy to see the children immersed in their favourite stories, 
dressed as beloved book characters as they made their way around the school.  

One of the most magical moments was our whole-school assembly, where children  
gathered to see staff share snippets from their favourite books—a wonderful way 

to inspire a love of reading! 
The children also had the chance to buddy up with a different year group for a  
special Reading for Pleasure session. It was heart-warming to see them sharing  

stories, discovering new books, and experiencing the pure joy of reading together. 
The photographs from the day truly capture the excitement and delight on their 

faces as they connected through books.  
A huge thank you to everyone who helped make World Book Day 2025 such  

a memorable celebration of reading!  Mrs. Butter 
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Dates for your diary 
 March 

14th Cake Sale—Amethyst 

18th Bristol Museum Trip - 
Aventurine & Emerald 

21st Red Nose Day 

25-26th Parents’ Evening 

28th  Cake Sale—Quartz 

 April 

9th Y3 Swimming begins 

11th Cake Sale—Diamond 

11th  Last Day of Term 4 

28th  First Day of Term 5 

29th Pitt Museum Trip - Quartz 

 May 

2nd Cake Sale—Ruby 

16th Cake Sale—Sunshine 

19th-22nd Year 6 Residential 

Class The children that have earnt the 
most amount of stars in the last 
week……well done to everyone! 

Rainbow Darcey 

Amethyst Remy 

Amber George 

Ruby Eden 

Diamond Juno 

Quartz Isabel 

Aventurine Isaac 

Emerald Rosie 

Bookface competition 
Forms for the bookface competition will be in bookbags today. Due to 
the delay we have extended the end date to Wednesday 12th March 
2025. We have had some amazing entries so far, and look forward to 
seeing a lot more!  
 
Class Cake Sales 
Please be advised that the Amethyst class sale will be on Friday 14th 
March not this Friday as per the posters dotted around school.  
 
Pre-loved uniform 
A reminder that we have some great pre-loved uniform for sale on the 
website below: 
https://uniformerly.co.uk/my-school/ 
All proceeds of sale go directly to the school.  

Quick Sticks Hockey Competition 
We took a team of 6 children to the Atlas Quick Sticks Hockey  
competition on Wednesday.  
There were over 30 teams taking part. We won 5 out of the 8 
games we played!!! None of the children had played before. Some 
matches were hard but we all came together and gave it 100% 
and were very proud. 

Beat the Goalie—online payments available! 
If you don’t have cash, you can now pay your  
sponsorship for Mr Pearson’s goalie challenge online. 
Click on the link below: 
pay.collctiv.com 

Trespassing 
We have had reports from a local resident of 
some SVCS pupils hiding in the hedge directly 
outside the school which marks the boundary of a 
private garden.  
Please can you remind your children that it’s not 
acceptable to play in other people’s gardens not 
only because of trespassing, but also for safety  
reasons as there could be broken glass and other 
sharp objects lying around. Thank you. 

http://www.stroudvalleyschool.co.uk
https://uniformerly.co.uk/my-school/
https://pay.collctiv.com/beat-the-goalie-mr-pearson-76488

